

THE JANET ZILINSKI MEMORIAL FUND AED TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP AND RECEIPT AKNOWLEDGEMENT

TO:

HIGH BRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

FROM:

THE JANET ZILINSKI MEMORIAL FUND

RE:

DONATION: CARDIAC SCIENCE POWERHEART G5 AED

DATE:

NOVEMBER 8, 2023

The Janet Zilinski Memorial Fund is honored to donate to High Bridge School District an Automated External Defibrillator with a JANET Bag. Ownership of the Cardiac Science Powerheart G5AED (Serial #D00000137965) is officially transferred to you. In acquiring this unit, you agree to perform the required maintenance and training as well as obtain the medical advisement required under NJ Law.

The Janet Fund is pleased to be a part of protecting the youth, staff and visitors at High Bridge School District from Sudden Cardiac Arrest.

Please sign below as an authorized representative of your organization in acknowledgement of receipt of the unit and your understanding of the requirements of an AED program. In signing, you agree that should your school/ organization disband or close its doors, this unit will be re-donated back to The Janet Fund. Thank you for your commitment in creating a heart-safe community.

The Janet Zilinski Memorial Fund Saving young lives one beat at a time...

Bare Charneski Karoline Crypa Business Administrator

1 00

Signature High Bridge School District

Date 11 7 3

The Janet Zikinski Memorial Fund

James Zilinski, Chairman

Date

47